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10.6.21 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 

Nursery Sessions Price Increase 
 
From the second half of the Autumn term 2021 Cheswardine Nursery will have an increase in the cost of 
sessions in line with increases in the funding formula, staffing cost increases and inflation. 
 
Please note funded places for 3/4 year olds, either through 15 hours universal funding or 30 hours 
extended funding will continue to be available as will funded sessions for those 2 year olds who are 
entitled to 2forU funding. 
 
Governors are proposing that: 
Three hour sessions for 2 year olds (08:45-11:45 or 12:15-15:15) will be charged at £11 per session 
Three hour sessions for 3/4 year olds (as above) will be charged at £10.50 per session 
Lunch club (11:45-12:15) will be charged at £2.50 
 
The cost of sessions has not changed for many years but the cost of running them has significantly 
increased so I hope all parents will understand the need for us to increase costs. Please contact the school 
or nursery if you would like to comment on the changes as we are always willing and ready to accept and 
consider everyone’s opinion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

REWilliams 

 
Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
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